
The constant premature requests for validator check list hardcopies is a headache and causes confusion for us
evaluators, the validators and the manufacturers. Hard copies are sent typically the day of or day after
validation. Because the mail does not move as fast as the internet, we constantly get these invalid requests with every
submittal. To stop this problem, I would like to recommend that the State allow the validator to scan and e-mail the
sealed check list to Ted's office in lieu of physically mailing it.

We are all busy people and can ill-afford the continued interruptions & the confusion that results from these requests.
ask that you all work with us on this or update your system to be more correct & workable with the real world.

Regards,

Warren W. Schaefer, P.E.
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